
January 23, 2023

NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION
For the 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

OPEN NOW!
**Transitional Kindergarten through 6th Grade**

Enroll now for the 2023 - 2024 school year!
INTERDISTRICT TRANSFERS

Remember: Interdistrict transfer forms are due by February 1!

CUTTEN BASKETBALL
This week the 5th and 6th grade teams play on Monday
and Tuesday nights. Monday’s games are at St.Bernards.
5th grade plays at 4:00 and 6th grade plays at 5:00. On
Tuesday the games are at Toddy Thomas School. 5th
grade plays at 6:20 and 6th grade plays at 7:30.
Tournament at Zane this weekend. Good luck teams!

PTA NEWS
The PTA has a carnival chairperson! Thank you, Amy
Coleman, for heading up the committee for this
wonderful event. There will be a Carnival Committee
Meeting at 6:00 pm on February 17th. We need
volunteers to run the following: Games, Prizes, Food,
Volunteers, Flyers and Packets. If you would like to
volunteer, attend the meeting on February 7th and/or
contact Lucky at luckystar707@gmail.com.

You are invited to nominate a classroom teacher for an
Excellence in Teaching award through HCOE. The
deadline for the nomination is January 30th, at 5:00
pm. Please use the following link to fill out the
nomination form.
Excellence in Teaching

CELL PHONE USE
Cell phones and iwatches are not to be used during school
hours. Families, if you need to contact your child during the
school day, please contact the office. Thank you!

PLEASE DRIVE CAREFULLY AND BE MINDFUL OF
STUDENTS MOVING THROUGH PARKING LOTS AT

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL TIMES.

Early Dismissal Every Wednesday
Ridgewood at 1:05

Cutten at 1:40

RIDGEWOOD ASSEMBLIES
Families are invited to attend Friday morning assemblies at
Ridgewood. T-K/K at 8:20 and 1st/2nd at 8:40 am.
Please check in at the office.  Thanks

NATIONAL
COMPLIMENT DAY

Tuesday, January 24th is National
Compliment Day! Make
someone’s day by giving them a
compliment today.

SPELLING BEE
The School Spelling Bee will be

held on Tuesday, January 31st in the Cutten MP room.
A new list of words will be sent home this week with
the 3 participants from each class and the alternate.

WINTER CONCERT
The Cutten Winter Concert will be held at Winship
Middle School in their multipurpose room this Friday,
January 27. The concert will be divided into two
sections:
1) All students who play instruments in the band or
strings program will have their concert at 6:00 PM.
2) All students who sing in choir (3rd grade choir, 4th
grade choir, Honor Choir, and Voice Workshop) will
begin their concert at 7:15 PM. If you will only be
attending the choir portion of the concert, please wait
outside until doors open at the conclusion of the
instrumental concert.

SPIRIT DAY FRIDAY
CRAZY/MISMATCH DAY!

GREAT KINDNESS CHALLENGE
This week is the Great Kindness Challenge. Students, staff,
and families are encouraged to create a culture of
kindness through small, everyday acts. Ask your student
about ways they can share kindness with others at school
this week.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScN5eTt5zvgyYPSZBItQmK-AqAy3wKu3OqHK4Tr41q-7K-6JQ/viewform
https://thegreatkindnesschallenge.com/



